P-04-394 Save our Services - Prince Philip Action Group - Correspondence from the Petitioner to Clerking Team, 26.01.2014

Dear Deputy Clerk, Thank you for this opportunity to, once again, respond to the Petitions Committee.

C.I.H.S/SOSPPAN has the following observations to make:

1. Trevor Purt's letter of apology to Mr Powell AM (13-12-13) makes NO reference to the future of A&E at PPH,Llanelli.

The Hywel Dda Health Board has consistently ignored the demands of the people of Llanelli. The LHB has brushed aside the largest petition received by WAG and has totally failed to take note and regard of the feelings of the people who reside in largest conurbation served by the Hywel Dda Health Board.

C.I.H.S./SOSPPAN is aware that a Judicial Review is to take place and is unable to comment further.

2. C.I.H.S./SOSPPAN notes, with interest, the Minister's response to Mr Powell AM. C.I.H.S./SOSPPAN is unable to make comments as it understands that a Judicial Review is taking place.

Dyminiadau gorau/ Kind Regards, V.Bryan Hitchman (Chairman CIHS/SOSPPAN)